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11th November 2022 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

The Nurses team will be in attendance on 22nd November to offer all children from 
Reception to year 6 a free nasal vaccine. This is a follow up session from the visit on the 7th 
November. Ahead of this, the Nursing team have asked that if you wish your child to have 
the vaccine that you use the link below by 18th November. 
 

Vaccination UK Immunisation (schoolvaccination.uk) 
 
 
If you child did not receive the vaccine on the 7th, please fill out the online form again.  
 
 
Please ignore this letter if you DO NOT want your child to be vaccinated. 
 
 
Should you have any questions please contact Vaccination UK on 01902 200077 or via email 
Wolverhampton@v-uk.co.uk 
 
 
Your sincerely 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 
T. Hinkley 
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